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04/02/2020 
 
ERIN EKBLAD REGULATORY SUPERVISOR 

HIGHPOINT OPERATING CORPORATION 

ATTN: ERIN EKBLAD 

555 17TH ST STE 3700 

DENVER CO 80202 
 
Dear Ms. Erin,  
 
HIGHPOINT OPERATING CORPORATION is receiving this letter because, based on 
COGCC records, the COGCC has reason to believe that in addition to the well on the 
Warning Letter, more wells present one or more compliance issues as well. The wells 
listed below are all included on the Warning Letter and must be compliant by the 
Corrective Action date provided on that document.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding these compliance 
issues, or if these wells were incorrectly identified. 
 

1. 123-10578 BLAINE  42-28           
2. 123-32036 Lion Creek  4-16H           
3. 123-34636 Garden Creek  32-07M          
4. 123-42580 FOX CREEK  223-3422H       
5. 123-42711 ANSCHUTZ EQUUS FARMS  4-62-20-3225D2  
6. 123-47300 Critter Creek  15-6104BW       
7. 123-48705 Fox Creek  33-0164D        
8. 123-49803 FOX CREEK  27-6302B        
9. 123-49804 FOX CREEK  27-6203D        
10. 123-49805 FOX CREEK  27-6401D        
11. 123-49944 FOX CREEK  34-0263B        
12. 123-49945 FOX CREEK  34-0461B        
13. 123-49947 FOX CREEK  34-0164B        
14. 123-49950 FOX CREEK  34-0164D        

 
Sincerely,  
 
Ted Dinku 
Engineering Technician 
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